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Local Notice to Mariners 
 

No 20/2017  
 

 

RNSA MOORING AREA.  
 

 

Mariners are advised they should avoid transiting through the Royal Naval Sailing 

Association mooring area on entering and exiting Portland Marina / Weymouth & 

Portland National Sailing Academy slipways.  

 

Race Organisers and Event Holders should make all their competitors aware of this 

notice. 

 

The RNSA mooring area is bounded by the following co-ordinates. 

 

50° 34.64N 002° 27.36W 

50° 34.53N 002° 27.36W 

50°.34.45N 002° 27.61W 

50° 34.41N 002° 27.53W 

 

 

 
 

 

 

LNTM No 05/2015 is hereby revoked 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

This Notice is issued under the powers vested by the Portland Harbour Revision 

Order 1997. 

 

Captain M Shipley 

       General Manager (Marine) 

        9th January 2017 

 

 

 

Owners, Agents, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations 

should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the 

Masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 


